
 

 

 

   PJ Lee Receives 2021 President’s Award for Contributions to IDA 

 

ALEXANDRIA, VA (July 2022) – PJ Lee, computer systems support administrator in IDA’s 
Information Technology and Security Directorate at IDA’s Alexandria, VA headquarters, was 
presented with the 2021 President’s Award for Excellence. 

This award recognizes superior performance by staff members who contribute significantly to 
IDA’s success. 

“PJ made significant contributions through his work before, during and after the Potomac Yard 
relocation,” says IDA President Norty Schwartz. “His efforts were instrumental in the successful 
move and critical to IDA’s success.” 

While IDA was maintaining both the Mark Center and Potomac Yard facilities, Lee made daily 
trips back and forth between the buildings to search for missing IT equipment, manage technical 
support for meetings at Mark Center, and sort and dispose of equipment. Following the move, 
Lee provided staff with the highest level of support. Bringing creative solutions to address 
supply chain issues, he researched, tested and deployed the systems that are currently running 
IDA’s virtual meeting rooms and hybrid meeting environments. Lee was integral to configuring 
and deploying IDA’s video conferencing solutions from Mark Center to Potomac Yard.  

“I am honored to receive this recognition from IDA,” said Lee. “Contributing to the successful 
move to Potomac Yard provided me with an opportunity to implement innovative solutions to 
support our staff during and after the transition.” 

Lee earned his bachelor’s degree in mechanical engineering technology from Pennsylvania 
State University in 2010. 

IDA is a nonprofit corporation that operates three federally funded research and development 
centers in the public interest. IDA answers the most challenging U.S. security and science policy 
questions with objective analysis leveraging extraordinary scientific, technical and analytic 
expertise. 
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